
 

GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

October 18, 2017 

 

 

HOT LUNCH: BBQ Chicken  

 Charbroiled Hamburger  

 Salad Bar  

 Mixed Green Salad  

 Diced Tomatoes   

 Sun Set Sip Juice  

 Diced Peaches  

 Milk  

   

BIRTHDAYS:  None   

   

1. District 105 is opening a Community Learning Center called “Connections” in 

October, but are in need of a logo to represent the new program. To enter you must 

pick up an entry form from Mrs. Motto in room 122B. All entries are due back by 

November 10
th

 for a chance to win!! 

 

2. Boy’s basketball tryouts for 7
th

 grade will be on Monday, October 23
rd

 from 3:25 to 

5:00 p.m. and the 8
th

 grade boy’s tryouts will be held on Tuesday, October 24
th

 from 

3:25 to 5:00 p.m. Please make sure you coordinate for a ride home as there is not bus 

transportation home. If you make the first cut, then the second day of tryouts will be 

on Thursday, October 26
th

 from 3:35 to 5:00 p.m. 

 

3. The Fenwick Junior High Math Competition will take place in November and Gurrie 

is looking for at least 6 students to participate.   If you are interested in 

participating,  please see your math teacher or Mrs. Eiternick for more information! 

 

4. Dare to Dream will meet this Thursday, October 19 in room 102A after school. 

 

5. If you are interested in trying out for cheerleading, tryout clinics will be held on 

Monday October 23rd and Tuesday October 24th from 3:20-5:20 in the cafeteria.  On 

these days you will learn the tryout routine and jumps for the tryout.  Official tryouts 

will be on Thursday October 26
th

 with assigned times. Please arrange a ride ahead of 

time on each of these days as there will be no bus to take you home. You will need to 

wear athletic clothes and gym shoes.  If you have any questions please see Coach 

Halper! Go Tigers! 

 

6. The Gurrie Activity Council will meet after school on Thursday in Mr. Sullivan’s 

room to finalize materials for Red Ribbon Week, and to plan for the upcoming 

Halloween Dance. See Mr. Sullivan or Mr. Ingwersen if you have any questions.  



 

7. The 8
th

 Grade Gurrie Softball Team played their season closer yesterday at home and 

what a game! Highlights included; Salvador Lopez tagging out a run at home after it 

was launched from center by Shane Curtain, several 1,2,3 innings, a homerun from 

Luka Tomich, an advance to 3
rd

 from 1
st
 on a past ball by Colin Meehan and a game 

ending Grand Slam by Shane that allowed the tigers to clutch a slaughter victory 14-

4. Great job gentlemen!!!  

 

8. From the company which brought you last year’s Shrek Jr the musical, the D105 

Theatre Guild is back in action! If YOU are interested in picking this year’s jaw 

dropping and star studded performance, we will be meeting on Monday, October 23
rd

 

in Ms Quinn’s room, 102A after school until 4pm. If you have any questions, please 

see Ms Quinn!  

 

9. Yesterday Gurrie took on Willow Springs. 7th grade player first and set the ton for 

the day. Lily Prendergast led the way for the Tigers as they cruised to their 6th 

victory of the year. 8th grade also dominated behind the defense of Susan Yeager and 

big baskets from Juliet Duarte. 

 
 

 

 
 


